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TO 

FROM 

SUBJECT 

PROFESSOR VLADIMIR SHUBIN 

THE SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE ANC 

MEMORIAL LECTURE DEDICATED TO THE LATE GENERAL SECRETARY OF THE SOUTH 

AFRICAN COMMUNIST PARTY AND THE STALWART OF OUR NATIONAL LIBERATION 

MOVEMENT, CDE MOSES KOTANE 

DATE WEDNESDAY, 3 APRIL 2019 

Dear Comrade, 

We profoundly convey our deepest gratitude and appreciation for your indelible contribution during 

the memorial lecture dedicated to the late stalwart of our National Liberation Movement and 

General Secretary of the South African Communist Party, Malume Moses Maune Kotane. We indeed 

thank you very much for the words of wisdom and enlightenment about our heroic leader whose 

place in the pantheon of the history of the struggle for the liberation of our country is immeasurable. 

We will surely arrange for another platform to engage on the history and theory of our liberation 

with the purpose of ensuring that we nurture our young people with political education. We also 

hope to have a moment with you when you come back to our country or when we visit your country. 

It is the task of the historic leadership to politically prepare the young in particular and our people in 

general in order to be able to face the present day challenges of the world of imperialism and neo 

colonialism. To achieve this we have to focus all energies and resources on this important political 

task. 

We thank you very much for your valuable time and contribution during the important event. 

COMRADELY REGARDS, 

CDE E.S. MAGASHULE 
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